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Fall 2020 Recreation Guide now online, new registration procedures in place  
 
DUNCAN, BC – While recreation centres and programming are once again available to the public, 
the Cowichan Valley Regional District has established new procedures to support the well-being 
and safety of all patrons and facility staff. 
 
The CVRD Fall Recreation Guide is now available online, but due to COVID-19 no printed copies 
will be published this year. The CVRD has also created a new ‘how-to’ guide for online recreation 
program registration, and pre-registration for drop-in programs to assist resident participation in the 
current service offerings at all CVRD recreation facilities.  

 
All CVRD arenas are now open, with some building entrance restrictions and new safety protocols and 
guidelines in place. These safety guidelines are continually updated in response to provincial health 
and safety recommendations, and therefore users are asked to check the CVRD website before 
attending a recreation centre and/or program. 

 
One notable change is that drop-in Public Skating has been replaced by online pre-registration at all 
three CVRD ice arenas.  
 
Residents are encouraged to follow @CVRDrec on Facebook and Instagram for updates on programs, 
safety protocols and more. 
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For more information, please contact: 
 

John Elzinga 
General Manager, Community Services 
250.746.2520 
john.elzinga@cvrd.bc.ca 

https://issuu.com/cvrd/docs/fall_2020_guide_-_final?fr=sMDA3ZjE0NzA0ODM
https://www.cvrd.bc.ca/DocumentCenter/View/97938/HowTo_CreatingAccountAndPreRegisteringForDropIn
https://www.cvrd.bc.ca/3303/COVID-19-Recreation
https://www.cvrd.bc.ca/3303/COVID-19-Recreation
https://www.facebook.com/cvrdrec/
https://www.instagram.com/cvrdrec/

